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Comments: To whom it may concern,

In regards to the possible directive change FSM 770 and FSM 7710, I Would respectfully request that the

addition a E-bikes on non motorized trails on federal land be denied.  As an equestrian and hiker I search out non

motorized trails to adventure on.  Motorized vehicles and horses do not always mix well.  I also feel that we need

to preserve natural space.  If E-bikes are allowed it won't be long before dirt bikes and other off road vehicles will

be allowed.  It is a very slippery slope.  Please let there be trails we can frequent without the fear of motorized

vehicles. 


